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And here is another one.  Again, grateful for a proposed response.
 
Cheers,
 
 

  
Robert Sinclair
Chief Executive Officer

 0207 646 0001
 Robert.Sinclair@londoncityairport.com
 www.londoncityairport.com

P Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail.

Disclaimer: The content of this e-mail is intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom it is addressed. If you have
received this communication in error, be aware that forwarding it, copying it, or in any way disclosing its content to any other person, is
strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please notify the author by replying to this e-mail immediately.

 

From: Helen Hayes MP <helen.hayes.mp@parliament.uk> 
Sent: Thursday, March 16, 2023 9:55 AM
To: Robert Sinclair <Robert.Sinclair@londoncityairport.com>
Subject: (Case Ref: ZA64626)
 
Our Ref: ZA64626
16 March 2023

Dear Mr Sinclair,

Mrs Vivienne Gilliard 77 Calton Avenue London SE21 7DF 

I have recently been contacted by my constituent, Mrs Vivienne Gilliard, regarding the expansion of London City
Airport.

Ms Gilliard is especially concerned about the increased pollution that will result from the expansion. She believes that
airports should not be expanding at such a crucial moment for the climate. Furthermore, she is also concerned that the
expansion will lead to greater noise pollution, affecting residents across London.

My constituent also believes that the consultation run by Newham Council and London City Airport only took into
account the effect on residents close to the airport, ignoring the fact that residents across London will also suffer from
the increased noise and air pollution.
 
I would be grateful if you could respond to the issues my constituent has raised.
 
I look forward to hearing from you.
 
Yours sincerely,
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Helen

Sent on behalf of Helen Hayes MP
Member of Parliament for Dulwich and West Norwood
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